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July 25, 2023 

 

Dear Students, Families, Staff, and Community Members, 

 

I am humbled and honored to introduce myself as the newly appointed principal of Rock Spring 

Elementary School.  I feel incredibly privileged to lead a school that has a legacy of success, an 

engaged and committed community, and many points of pride.  I share Rock Spring’s commitment 

to reaching each student every day to exceed standards, and I am excited to begin working 

together! 

 

I have served as an educator for over twenty-five years as a teacher, instructional coach, elementary 

school assistant principal, and most recently as the Director of Professional Development and 

Resources for Henry County Schools.  I attended Kent State University where I earned my bachelor’s 

degree in Anthropology.  From there, I went on to earn a master’s degree in Science Education from 

Georgia State University and a specialist’s degree in Educational Leadership from Mercer University.  

My husband Brian and I reside in the Ola community with our two rescues, Brando and Riley. As a 

family we enjoy biking, cooking, and traveling.   

 

I truly believe that ALL students have the potential to learn and achieve at high levels.  As your 

principal, I am committed to ensuring that our children continue to receive a quality education in an 

academically rich, instructionally engaging, and nurturing learning environment that supports this 

belief.    In doing so, we will continue to ignite a passion for learning that will last a lifetime!   

 

As we begin the school year, please know that my door is always open to you, and I sincerely 

welcome your input and support.  It is a great time to be a roadrunner, and I look forward to us 

collectively using our “speed, intelligence, and courage” to ensure the success of EVERY student in 

our school! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Julie Mosley, Ed.S. 

Principal, Rock Spring Elementary School 

 


